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August 15, 2019 

 

Boil Water Notice Lifted 
 

Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. 

Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien. 

 

THE BOIL WATER NOTICE HAS BEEN LIFTED 
 

The State Water Resources Control Board Division of Drinking Water in conjunction with the 

Calaveras County Environmental Health Department and the Calaveras County Water District 

(CCWD) are advising about 20 residents of Murphys on Brice Station Road and 3 Mile Drive, served 

by CCWD’s Ebbetts Pass Water System #05100166, that the results of the testing of your water 

supply have come back absent for bacteriologic contaminants. The potable water supply meets all 

the state and federal safety requirements and your water is safe to drink and use as you see fit. 

 

You no longer have to boil your water 
 

For more information 

 

Calaveras County Water District 

• For updates, go to www.ccwd.org or www.facebook.com/calaveraswaterdistrict 

• CCWD Customer Service at (209) 754-3543, P.O. Box 846, San Andreas, CA 95249 

• Damon Wyckoff, Director of Operations, at (209) 768-8682 or damonw@ccwd.org  

• Joel Metzger, External Affairs Manager, at (209) 768-6270 or joelm@ccwd.org  

 

State Water Resources Control Board 

• Drinking Water Field Operations Branch District Office: (209) 948-3963. 

 

Calaveras County Environmental Health 

• (209) 754-6399 Ext. 1 

 

http://www.ccwd.org/
http://www.facebook.com/calaveraswaterdistrict
mailto:damonw@ccwd.org
mailto:joelm@ccwd.org

